
From: order@gadgetronicshop.com
Subject: Re[2]: Confirmation of your Zelle® payment
Date: May 29, 2021 at 09:45
To: Jelena Fishman skiseamountain@me.com

We have been verified and approved by google and Playstation company. That's why you could actually see our website online. 

I have also attracted of receipts of tracking information to show packages that were already delivered.


